

March 17, 2017

Long Beach School District Mr. Jay Smith, Superintendent 19148 Commission Road Long Beach, MS 39560

Dear Mr. Smith:

The State Agency has completed an Administrative Review of your 2016 - 2017 National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs (NSLP & NSBP) with a result of No Findings. Please commend your School Food Services Administrator, Ms. Hurt and her staff on a job well done! We are closing the file on this review. If you have any questions concerning this review or need assistance, please call me at (601) 576-4955.

Sincerely,

Bill Urban, Program Specialist

Office of Child Nutrition, School Support Division STATE

c: File